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roifl TORONTO Councillor Paul W. Ainslie 
City of Toronto Councillor 
Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood Email: councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca 

Website: www.paulainslie.com 

Chair, Federation of Ontario Public Libraries Councillor Paul Ainslie Scarborough-Guildwood 

Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood 

@Ainslie_ward24 

Date: November 18, 2022 

To: Striking Committee Members 

Re: ST1.1 - Council Member Appointments to Committees, Boards and External Bodies 

Dear Striking Committee, 

I am very pleased to put my name forward for the re-appointment to serve as on the Ontario Good Roads Association 

Board of Directors for the new term of Council. 

I would like to continue to contribute to the OGRA's mandate on behalf of the City of Toronto to 

"Represent the transportation and public works interests of municipalities through advocacy, consultation, training 

and the delivery of identified services." 

I look forward to continuing making a positive impact at the Ontario Good Roads Association. I will fulfill the work 

of the Board with purpose and will hold my responsibility in attending and participating in meetings. 

I look forward to your support. 

Sincerely, 

Paul W. Ainslie 

City of Toronto, Councillor 

Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood 

Constituency Office Toronto City Hall 
Scarborough Civic Centre 100 Queen Street West, Suite C52 

150 Borough Drive, Scarborough, ON M1P 4N7 Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
Tel:  416-396-7222 Tel:   416-392-4008 
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